
C O U N T Y  O F  H U M B O L D T  
P L A N N I N G  A N D  B U I L D I N G  D E P A R T M E N T  

C U R R E N T  P L A N N I N G  D I V I S I O N  
 

3015 H Street Eureka CA 95501  
Phone: (707)445-7541   

 
 
March 6, 2025 
 
State Clearinghouse 
1400 Tenth Street 
PO Box 3044  
Sacramento, CA 95812-3044 
 
RE: Intent to Adopt a Mitigated Negative Declaration for the Mattole Headwaters 

Drought Relief Project – Vanauken Ponds (PLN-2024-19132) 
 
This material is being submitted to the State Clearinghouse pursuant to California 
Administrative Code Section 15161.5. Said Section requires public agencies to submit their 
Draft Environmental Impact Reports and Negative Declarations to the State Clearinghouse 
for review by State Agencies having jurisdiction as a Responsible Agency. The State 
Agencies known by Humboldt County to be Responsible Agencies for the referenced 
application are listed below. 
 
The review period set by the Humboldt County Planning Department for review of the 
Mitigated Negative Declaration is 30 days effective as of March 7, 2025.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Trevor Estlow, Senior Planner 
Planning and Building Department  
 
Responsible State Agencies: California Department of Fish and Wildlife (trustee agency), 
Regional Water Quality Control Board (trustee agency) 


